
March 16, 2020 
Dear Hyde-Addison ES Families, 
  
I hope this message finds you well.  Thank you to all of the families who have 
supported the Hyde-Addison Elementary School community through these 
uncertain times.  Teamwork has certainly made these tremendous efforts possible.   
  
Families were provided student login information for CLEVER and electronic 
learning programs between Friday and today.  Students have also been provided 
work packets, consumables, and texts, as applicable to classroom and grade level 
specific needs.  In addition, teachers have provided electronic copies of work, as 
applicable and information pertaining to teacher accessibility, during the distance 
learning time period, March 24-31, 2020. Please reach out to the classroom teacher 
directly, with any questions or points of clarification.   
  
Packets can continue to be picked up on Tuesday, March 17, 2020, 9:00am-
12:00pm, in the main office.  Otherwise, arrangements will be made to have those 
packets mailed to the address on file with the school.  
  
March 16-23, 2020, the office is scheduled to be open for phone call inquiries, 
9:00am-2:00pm.  We request that all inquiries are made over the phone and not in 
person.  This excludes the window for packet pickups.  The office will be closed 
March 24-31, 2020.  
  
The Hyde-Addison team will continue to keep our families abreast of any 
updates.  You may also reference the DCPS website at dcps.dc.gov.  Again, we thank 
you for support of the Hyde-Addison Elementary School community.  
  
Kindest Regards, 
  
Calvin R. Hooks, Ed.D. 
Principal 
Hyde-Addison Elementary School  
District of Columbia Public Schools 
https://www.hydeaddisondc.org 
3219 O Street NW 
Washington, DC 20007 
(202) 282–0170 
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